Newkirk Main Street
Minutes of Board Meeting March 16th, 2020 5 pm
In attendance: Jason Shanks, Sue Roy, Holly Cline, Janell Leaming, Richard Hinthorn also present Alyssa McCleery Guests: Robert and Faith Capone
Meeting called to order at 4:59 pm. Quorum was established.
Due to Covid-19 concerns, all items on the agenda were tabled except for the following:
Covid-19: It was discussed what other businesses & organizations were doing at this time. It was decided to suspend all activities as many of our attendees are “high-risk”.
· The NMS Annual Meeting will be rescheduled as soon as possible (hopefully May) once CDC loosens recommendations. There was a brief discussion with no resolution of the fact that the new board members could not be voted in until our Annual Meeting is held. This will result in the member “rolling off” the board remaining until this meeting is held.
· The City Commissions Candidates Forum will be canceled
· The Legislative Review for March will be canceled and will hopefully resume in April
· All committees are currently under 10 members or less so those meetings will continue. 
Staff was also discussed with the Program Director relating that she was advised by the Mayor of Newkirk to “lock the door and go home.” It was decided that with the limited amount of public contact that is sustained by the NMS office, the Director may lock the front door and continue to work in the office such as the Kay County Courthouse is doing if she feels is necessary.
The program director will reach out to the Leadership Chair about the March session after being asked about it by a board member.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 5:11 pm.
